
January 2025

We finished our green 
technology unit.  We will start 
learning about the National 
Parks in the United States. 
Maybe your child can help 
plan a trip to a Nation Park 
using their very own free 
National Park pass. Look for 
our invitation to our 
presentation soon. 

Donations wanted: Classroom healthy 
snacks: goldfish, Mottʼs fruit snacks, or 
pretzels 

* Mr. Hyland will be on medical leave  until 
January 16, 2025. 

No school 
Monday 1/20 Martin Luther King Day
Friday 1/24 Record Keeping Day 

Our Energy Science Kits have 
arrived.  We will be learning 
all about electricity and doing 
some fun experiments. 

We will be working on a 
informational essay about a 
National Park! Be on the 
lookout for an invitation to see 
students present on them in 
eary February!

We will be finishing up our unit on adding 
and subtracting large numbers at the 
beginning of the month.  Then we will 
transition to geometry, the study of shapes 
and lines, area and perimeter. The unit is 
very important to the students knowledge 
as they progress through middle school.  
Being at school everyday will continue to 
be super important.


